(4/19/16) Board Meeting
General Order for Recycled Water Use
Deadline: 2/22/16 by 12:00 noon
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2-18-16

SWRCB Clerk

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
P.O. Box 100

Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

RE: General Order for Recycled Water Use

Dear State Water Board Member:

We have owned property in Guerneville since the 1970’s. In all that time we have
followed the lead of Brenda Adelman. We have gone to RRWPC meetings. We have
volunteered for mailings. We have donated to the causes that she has so diligently
supported. The Russian River has no greater supporter than Ms. Adelman.

Please regard this letter from the two of us as support for all of Brenda’s endeavors on
this specific issue.
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Marie and Harold Olson
P. O. Box 2721

Guerneville, CA






